Foundation art students present year-end exhibition of their work
4/28/15

All are invited to join the Alfred University (AU) School of Art and Design Foundation faculty and students to
celebrate the accomplishments of this year&s first-year students at their Freshman Year-End Exhibition.

The show, featuring this semester&s works in both the Cohen Studios, 55 N. Main St. in the village of Alfred and in
the Harder Hall Studio on campus, will be on Saturday, May 2 from 1-3:30 p.m. Admission is free.



